From: PUCWeb Notification

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, May 5, 2022 11:00:09 AM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Pamela and Kevin Ward
Submission Time: May 5 2022 10:26AM
Email: wardpal950@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-237-6535

Address: 12805 W. Reservation Rd.
Pocatello, ID 83202

Name of Utility Company: Idaho Power
Case ID: IPC-E-21-40

Comment: "Idaho Public Utilities Commission: We urge you to require Idaho Power to work
with local groups to develop community-owned solar projects. The Portneuf Resource Council
invested time and energy to promote residential solar installations in the Pocatello area. It is
time for power companies to provide incentives for local governments and businesses to invest
in local solar projects. Although the city of Pocatello set a clean energy goal, they are
currently focusing on energy conservation through Idaho Power goals. Idaho Power needs to
be pressed to work with communities to develop local solar energy projects."
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